
Dear Council Officer,
I wish to express my support for the proposed Hard Rock Live Cafe in manly provided the establishment is 
committed to regular live music of a significant scale and supports local musicians with opportunities to 
perform. I would also like to comment that the hours for the liquor licence seem excessive. 

Kind Regards
Sam Wilkins
Audio Engineer

Sent: 6/06/2022 10:51:57 AM
Subject: DA 2022/0662 Hard Rock Live/Café Manly Corso


